
Welcome to 
Mrs. Middleton’s Class

Parents, 

Please contact me with

any questions at

vmiddleton@robinhill.

k12.ok.us or School

Status!

Important
Dates

Hello!
I'm Mrs. Middleton and I have the
privilege of being your 5th grade
homeroom teacher. I've been a teacher
for 18 years and this will be my fourth
year at Robin Hill. I will be teaching
you ELA (English, reading, spelling,
and writing) and social studies. Our
class will rotate to my amazing
teammate Ms. Harkness for math and
science. I look forward to meeting you
at Meet the Teacher Night on Aug 12
from 5pm-7pm. Make sure to bring
your school supplies!
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August 12th- Meet the Teacher Night 5pm-7pm
August 14 - First day of school! th

Still needing the school supply list? Click the
link below.

https://www.robinhill.k12.ok.us/vimages/shared
/vnews/stories/686d9c94362c6/Robin%20Hill%

20Supply%20List%202025-2026.pdf

https://www.robinhill.k12.ok.us/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/686d9c94362c6/Robin%20Hill%20Supply%20List%202025-2026.pdf

